2002 buick rendezvous belt diagram

For more information go to Notes: 0. Manufactured from top quality components, this is your
best option and inexpensive replacement for your rebuild, repair, and maintenance needs - an
OE replacement product for your damaged or aged factory part. Replacement - the most
affordable brand name for replacement parts th We've Made a Site Update. Refresh to the latest
version. Retrieve quote. Track order. Sign In or Create Account. Every Purchase Supports.
Texas Relief Efforts. Select your vehicle. Refine by:. Drive Belt part. Returns Policy. Shop Buick
Rendezvous Drive Belt. Showing 1 - 3 of 3 results. Sort by:. Guaranteed to Fit. Core Charge. Add
to cart. Effective Length Top Width : 0. Part Number: DY Page 1 of 1 Showing 1 - 3 of 3 results.
Featured Brands. Reviews Questions, Answers. Dayco Drive Belt - Serpentine belt Manufacturer
Replacement Drive Belt - Serpentine belt. Sep 06, Perfect fit. Fit perfect. Chris Cooper.
Purchased on May 26, Jun 11, This product was of great quality and for the very resonable
price. Purchased on Oct 02, Worked as good as original equipment belt for a much lower price
than my local dealer. Purchased on Sep 29, Show More. Helpful Automotive Resources. How to
Replace a Drive Belt On the other hand, older vehicles often use multiple v-belts also known as
fan belts to connect the accessories to the crankshaft pulley. Contact Us. Phone Number Shop
with Confidence. All Rights Reserved. Terms of Use. Privacy Policy. California Supply Chain
Disclosure. Accessibility Statement. The engine in your Buick car uses a serpentine belt to turn
the accessories on the front of the engine. The belt is made from nylon-reinforced rubber and
while the nylon helps, the rubber will stretch over time. Regular inspection of the belt is the only
way to avoid a belt failure. Check your serpentine belt every time you check your oil. A visual
inspection is all that is required unless you spot damage on the belt; then removal is necessary
for further inspection and replacement if needed. Find the belt routing diagram on the fan
shroud. If it is not there, draw a diagram of the serpentine belt's path around the pulleys with
pencil and paper so you can get the new belt on right. Find the automatic tensioner. It is located
just above and to the right of the crankshaft pulley. If there is no arm, use the box end of a
wrench on the bolt in the center of the tensioner to rotate it counterclockwise to release tension.
Slide the belt off the pulleys while keeping the tensioner rotated. After you have removed the
belt, slowly let the tensioner rotate back. Begin sliding the new belt onto the pulleys. Rotate the
tensioner again to finish installation. Make sure the belt is centered on all pulleys. Open the
hood of your Park Avenue and locate the negative battery terminal on the battery. The cable is
normally black and the battery case will have a large minus - symbol molded into it next to the
negative terminal. Remove the cable using a wrench to loosen the retaining bolt on the cable
end, then separate the cable from the battery terminal. Locate the belt tensioner on the front of
the engine, just below the alternator. Place a socket on the mounting bolt in the center of the
idler pulley, then rotate it counterclockwise using a breaker bar to remove the tension on the
belt. Remove the old belt from the pulleys and discard it. Slowly rotate the breaker bar
clockwise, allowing the tensioner to return to its home position. Install the new serpentine belt
onto all the pulleys on the front of the engine except the tensioner pulley. Using the breaker bar
and socket, rotate the tensioner counterclockwise again and slide the belt onto the tensioner
pulley. Rotate the tensioner clockwise and allow the tensioner to remove the slack from the belt.
Do not let it snap back into place or damage will occur to the tensioner spring. Remove the
breaker bar and socket from the front of the tensioner and out of the engine compartment.
Visually check the belt to ensure it is lying properly over the pulleys before starting the engine.
Install the negative battery cable on the negative terminal of the battery and tighten the retaining
bolt with a wrench. Start the engine and watch the belt, making sure it does not wobble or walk
off the pulleys. Close the hood and shut off the engine. Locate the tensioner pulley. It is directly
beneath the alternator on the left side facing the engine of the engine compartment. Two
different types of pulleys may have been used for the manufacturing of the Buick Rendezvous.
Each offers a different belt release option. Insert the correct adapter onto the belt tensioner tool
to accommodate the bolt head or the square drive of the tensioner pulley. Place the serpentine
belt tool and adapter onto the bolt head or square drive of the tensioner pulley and then release
the belt tension by turning the tool clockwise. While holding the tool to relieve the tension of the
belt with one hand, slide the belt off of the alternator pulley with the other. Be careful not to
allow the belt tool to slip or it can swing back and cause injury. Allow the belt tool to return the
tensioner back to its seated position once the belt has been removed from the alternator pulley.
Remove the tool. Work the belt off of all the pulleys. Since limited access is available in the 3. If
necessary, remove the lower splash guard using a ratchet and socket set to remove the
retaining bolts. Remove the belt and then compare its length and rib count to the replacement
belt to ensure that the correct belt was purchased. Since the tensioner only pivots slightly, only
one belt will fit on this engine. Install the new belt starting at the crankshaft on the bottom. Refer
to the routing diagram to ensure you're placing the ribbed side of the belt appropriately into the
grooved pulleys of the crankshaft, power steering pump, water pump and air conditioner unit

see Resources. The flat side of the belt will go against the surface of the upper and lower idler
pulleys. Do not incorporate the belt around the alternator pulley at this time. Hold the belt up
near the alternator pulley and inspect the lower portion of the belt to ensure the ribs are aligned
in the grooves. One misaligned rib on a pulley will prevent the belt from being installed on the
last alternator pulley. Reinsert the belt tool onto the bolt head or square drive of the belt
tensioner while still holding the belt near the alternator. Turn the tensioner clockwise to
reposition the tensioner pulley, which will allow you to slip the belt onto the alternator. If it is
not fitting properly, the belt is misaligned somewhere. Remove all the tools from the engine
compartment area after the belt has been replaced. Start the engine and inspect the operation of
the belt to make sure it's staying in place and no squeals or squeaks are present. Raise the
passenger side of the car with the floor jack and place the jack stand under the frame. Lower the
car onto the jack stand. Remove the lug nuts on the wheel with the lug wrench and remove the
wheel. Place a ratchet with the appropriate socket on the belt tensioner and pull the tensioner
away from the serpentine belt to relieve the tension. Remove the belt from the pulleys. The belt
will come off the pulleys, however, it will not come out because the belt passes through the
motor mount arm. Look through the fender well now that the wheel is removed and you will see
the lower motor mount straight ahead on the frame rail. Look to the right side of the arm where
it attaches to the engine and you will see a 2-inch section of the arm held in with two bolts. This
section must be removed in order to remove the serpentine belt. Place the floor jack under the
passenger side of the oil pan and raise the jack just enough to give support to the engine.
Remove the bolts in the engine mount support arm with a socket and remove the piece. Remove
the serpentine belt and install the new belt. Don't worry about installing it on the pulleys, just
place it through the motor mount for now. Install the piece of the motor mount arm and tighten
the bolts. Look at the diagram for the belt routing on the radiator cover. It is very tight fit
between the engine and the frame. The belt needs to be installed a little at a time, starting at the
top. Then go in the fender well and grab the belt and pull it down into place as far as possible,
and then back to the top and so on until it fits. Install the belt as illustrated on the radiator cover
and when the belt is on all the pulleys, move the pulley tensioner away from the belt and install
the belt on the tensioner. Allow the tensioner to operate and apply tension to the belt. Install the
wheel and tighten the lug nuts with the lug wrench. Lower the car. Note how the old belt is
routed. Making a drawing of the belt routing can make it easier to install the new belt, especially
if the under hood routing guide sticker is missing. If the belt has broken, the belt routing can be
found in a service manual see Resource. Remove the old belt by compressing the spring-loaded
tensioner and slipping the belt off the alternator pulley. If your LeSabre has the engine package
that does not require removal of the motor mount, the belt will simply pull out of the engine
compartment, and you can install the new belt in reverse order. If you have to remove the motor
mount, continue to the next step. Position the floor jack under the engine with a block of wood
between the oil pan and the jack. Then jack up the engine just enough to make good contact
and support some of the weight. Remove the coolant overflow bottle. Remove the bolts
attaching the motor mount to the frame, as well as the motor bracket. Then lift out the motor
mount and remove the old belt. Install the new belt, referring to the belt routing drawing or
service manual, and slip it back onto the alternator while compressing the spring-loaded
tensioner. Reinstall the motor mount and coolant overflow bottle, tightening the bolts securely.
Start the engine, and check that the belt is routed properly and sitting evenly in the pulley
grooves. Items you will need Wrench set Breaker bar Socket set. Items you will need Serpentine
belt tool with adapters Routing diagram Replacement belt Ratchet and socket set. The Buick
Rendezvous features a 3. The serpentine belt in this engine incorporates an inline multiple
pulley system powered by the crankshaft. One belt operates the alternator, power steering,
water pump and air conditioner. The belt routing diagram is located on the front engine
compartment frame rail next to the displacement sticker. When the belt shows signs of dry rot
and begins to crack, it should be replaced. Since the serpentine belt operates all the power
accessories, if it breaks, the Rendezvous will be rendered inoperable. Jump to: navigation ,
search. It is directly beneath the alternator on the left side facing the engine of the engine
compartment. Two different types of pulleys may have been used for the manufacturing of the
Buick Rendezvous. Each offers a different belt release option. Insert the correct adapter onto
the belt tensioner tool to accommodate the bolt head or the square drive of the tensioner pulley.
Place the serpentine belt tool and adapter onto the bolt head or square drive of the tensioner
pulley and then release the belt tension by turning the tool clockwise. While holding the tool to
relieve the tension of the belt with one hand, slide the belt off of the alternator pulley with the
other. Be careful not to allow the belt tool to slip or it can swing back and cause injury. Allow
the belt tool to return the tensioner back to its seated position once the belt has been removed
from the alternator pulley. Remove the tool. Work the belt off of all the pulleys. Since limited

access is available in the 3. If necessary, remove the lower splash guard using a ratchet and
socket set to remove the retaining bolts. Remove the belt and then compare its length and rib
count to the replacement belt to ensure that the correct belt was purchased. Since the tensioner
only pivots slightly, only one belt will fit on this engine. Install the new belt starting at the
crankshaft on the bottom. Refer to the routing diagram to ensure you're placing the ribbed side
of the belt appropriately into the grooved pulleys of the crankshaft, power steering pump, water
pump and air conditioner unit see Resources. The flat side of the belt will go against the surface
of the upper and lower idler pulleys. Do not incorporate the belt around the alternator pulley at
this time. Hold the belt up near the alternator pulley and inspect the lower portion of the belt to
ensure the ribs are aligned in the grooves. One misaligned rib on a pulley will prevent the belt
from being installed on the last alternator pulley. Reinsert the belt tool onto the bolt head or
square drive of the belt tensioner while still holding the belt near the alternator. Turn the
tensioner clockwise to reposition the tensioner pulley, which will allow you to slip the belt onto
the alternator. If it is not fitting properly, the belt is misaligned somewhere. Remove all the tools
from the engine compartment area after the belt has been replaced. Start the engine and inspect
the operation of the belt to make sure it's staying in place and no squeals or squeaks are
present. Categories : Repairs Buick Rendezvous. Navigation menu Personal tools Create
account Log in. Namespaces Page Discussion. Views Read Edit View history. This page was
last modified on 31 August , at A bad timing belt or timing chain can be a serious issue. If it
jumps a tooth, or breaks entirely it can lead to permanent engine damage. Timing belts are
made out of rubber and nylon, unlike a timing chain which looks a lot like a bicycle chain. For all
intents and purposes, they create the same symptoms when they go bad. Timing belts are not
that common. Smaller cars, particularly Japanese made ones, can use timing belts instead of a
timing chain. They are most commonly found on four cylinder engines. The timing tensioner
can also go bad. The tensioner keeps this from happening by keeping a consistent amount of
force on the belt. So, as the belt stretches it adjusts for this stretching. If you are going to
replace the tensioner, make sure to swap the belt as well. Most manufacturers will recommend
changing the timing belt at 60k or k miles. Although, it can vary. Where a lot of people get into
trouble is when they buy a used car with k no realizing that the belt service is going to be
immediately due. Good luck with your Rendezvous. If there is anything that you would like to
add, please leave a comment below. We would appreciate it. You might hear it slapping around
as the engine cranks over. If this is the case, the damage is already done. There may be a sound
of rubber beating against something. The timing belt is responsible for keeping the camshaft s
in sync with the crankshaft. If the timing belt has moved, that means that the valves will open
and close at the wrong time. This will lead to a performance decrease. It should grip your finger
as you lightly brush across it. If it is slippery and dry, that is a great indication it could be bad as
well. But, if it has jumped, the check engine light will very likely come on. At the least, you
should get some sort of misfire relate codes. Picture and diagram of how to replace belt on gm
34l v6 in cars and minivans this is the routing of the serpentine belt on the gm v6 engine. It is
used in many buick pontiac chevrolet and oldsmobile cars. Water fuel and power steering
pumps the alternator air conditioner compressor and possibly other accessories. If you cannot
find a serpentine belt routing diagram take a notepad and pen and draw out the exact routing
diagram of the old belt across the pulleys. This drive belt replacement is very easyin this video i
will show you how to install a drive belt on a buick park ave. The serpentine belt is located on
the front of the engine block and winds around several pulleys driving various engine
components. Find great deals on ebay for buick rendezvous belt. Serpentine belt diagram for
buick rendezvous this buick rendezvous belt diagram is for model year with v6 36 liter engine
and serpentine posted in posted by admin on january 27 Buick rendezvous brand new. This a
serpentine belt install video on a 31 liter gm v6 34 liters are the same in a cars. Belt install
diagram 34 liter buick rendezvous serpentine belt routing diagram 34 liter wac buick rendezvous
question. Skip to main content. More serpentine belt diagrams and routing t
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youtube decal
his is the routing of the serpentine belt on the gm 38l v6 engine. This video covers basics of a
serpentine belt system and removal is reverse of this situation. Serpentine belt diagram. Buick
cadillac chevrolet chrysler daewoo dodge eagle ford freightliner gmc honda hummer hyundai
infiniti isuzu jaguar jeep kia land rover lexus lincoln mazda mercedes benz mercury mini
mitsubishi nissan oldsmobile plymouth pontiac porsche saab saturn scion subaru suzuki
toyota volkswagen volvo workhorse. Serpentine belt replacement step by step guide on how to
replace an automotive serpentine belt this information outlines the basic procedure which

translates to most vehicles. How to replace serpentine belt tensioner. Serpentine Belt
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